
 
 

 

Benzie Central Bus Drivers & Chartwells Food Service at Benzie Central are working together to make 

sure our Benzie Central students have FREE breakfast and lunch available to them during this mandated 

school closing.  Our bus drivers will be driving their regular routes on Tuesday 3/17/20 starting at 9 am 

and stopping at all their regular bus stops. Food Service staff will be on the busses handing out meals.  If 

you would like breakfast and lunch bags for your students, please plan on being at your regular bus stop 

to receive these FREE meals.  Tuesday drop offs will cover enough breakfast and lunches to cover Tues, 

Wed and Thurs.   Bus Drivers will make the trip again on Friday, 3/20/20 delivering enough FREE meals 

to cover Friday, Saturday and Sunday for each student who would like them. 

Monday, 3/23/20, the busses will begin their routes at 9 a.m. delivering breakfast & lunch bags to cover 

Monday, Tuesday & Wednesday meals.  Then again on Thursday, 3/26/20, starting at 9 a.m. delivering 

breakfast and lunch bags to cover Thursday, Friday, Saturday & Sunday. 

If your child does not ride a bus and you need to know where to be for a meal pickup, please call the 

Benzie Central Bus Garage Monday morning and they can direct you on a location for your area.   

 

Thank you, 

 

Lisa Purchase 

Director of Dining Services 

Chartwells Food Service @ Benzie Central  

 


